
 

 Date:  Wednesday 21 August 2019 

  Time:  4.30pm 

  Venue:  SHGC Staffroom 

 

Refreshments provided 

 Provide parent voice as part of the external review  of our 

Catholic Special Character 

 Hear about changes to NCEA 

 Future Curriculum developments 

 

The PTFA warmly invite: 

 all Sacred Heart caregivers  

to come and meet with the Catholic 

Special Character Review team from 

Palmerston North, and to talk NCEA 

and Curriculum. 

Sacred Heart Girls’ College 


